Town of Hudson

Council on Aging

Minutes for the COA Special Board Meeting 8/18/2021, Hudson Senior Center, 29 Church Street,
Hudson, MA

Virtual meeting was called to order at 1:00pm by Patricia Desmond, Chair.

Members in attendance: Patricia Desmond, Chair; Nina Smith, Treasurer; Melissa Esteves, Secretary; Ed
Silveira, Janet Saluk, Charlie Corley, Anthony Monteiro, and Janice Long, Director.

Members absent: Diane Durand, John Gill
Guests: none

Patricia Desmond asked for any additions or deletions to the Agenda. A motion was made by Charlie
Corley to accept agenda as presented. This was seconded by Anthony Monteiro, and the vote was
unanimous by roll call vote.

Old Business: Covid-19 update: Discussed breakthrough cases, concern for increasing case numbers.

New Business: A motion was made by Anthony Monteiro, that as of 8/19/21, the COA Board of
Directors recommends wearing a mask while in the Senior Center. As of 8/23/21, a mask will be
required while in the Senior Center until further notice. The motion was seconded by Janet Saluk and
passed unanimously by roll call vote.

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Ed Silveira, seconded by Charlie Corley, and approved
unanimously by roll call vote. The meeting was adjourned at 1:26 pm.

The next meeting will be held on August 1, 2021 at 1:00pm by Zoom meeting.

Respectfully Submitted,

Melissa Esteves

Acting Secretary



